

Andrew Potter Legacy Fund



Andrew was the first Chair of the Board of Creative Futures, from 2012, until his death in 2016. His family has set up the Andrew Potter Legacy Fund in Andrew's memory to support the professional development of artists wishing to expand their skills in order to work with Creative Futures as it extends its programmes and reach, bringing high quality accessible music and arts opportunities to disadvantaged children and young people.

Over the next 2-3 years, the Andrew Potter Legacy Fund will support

- Training 8-12 creative music practitioners each year to become specialist Early Years leaders in order to meet the needs of Creative Futures' expanding Early Years programmes.
- Shadowing opportunities for emerging practitioners, to gain experience from our more experienced workshop leaders by working alongside them as assistants over a period of months.
- Specific training opportunities for some of our practitioners in areas relating to projects we
 are delivering. For example, we have been working with NHS Speech & Language
 Therapists and sent our collaborating music leaders on training delivered by SLTs.

For more information please contact Julian Knight, Creative Director

March 2017